Original Message-----

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 11:32 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-02-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Theresa McCuaig

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hamilton's City Council already declared a climate emergency in March 2019.

Their decision was backed by local action groups such as Environment Hamilton. Hence, Enbridge can
expect to meet the same widespread opposition that greeted its last pipeline project in our vicinity. Find
an alternate route. Better still, please reconsider the viability of this pipeline.

-- Attachment --
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